Dear Chair Williamson,

Please oppose HB 2739 which would hold seed patent holders of genetically engineered (GE) crops
financially responsible if a GE plant is found where it wasn't intentionally planted.

This bill stigmatizes GE crops based on the irrational fears of extreme environmentalists. It makes no
sense to make patent holders should responsible for the actions of the people who use their product.
Please support Oregon agriculture and vote NO on HB 2739

Sincerely,

James Monsen-Daniels

835 Ash Ave

Cottage Grove, OR 97424
jimmonsendaniels@gmail.com
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